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SYMPOSIUM RE-CAP 
ABE-GSA and the Symposium 
Planning Committee would  
like to extend a sincere thank 
you to everyone who attended  
the 3rd ABE Graduate Industrial Research Symposium on February 18th. The event 
was a great success, and here are some fun facts and pictures for your enjoyment.  
If you have not already taken the feedback survey, please do so here. 
 

159 Total Attendees • 54 Research Posters • 16 Oral Presentations 
2 Guest Speakers • Participation of 14+ Departments at Purdue 

 

                     
                                                       

You can view more symposium information at our website: 
http://engineering.purdue.edu/abegsa. 

 
 

http://goo.gl/forms/9JWqiFMHy2
http://engineering.purdue.edu/abegsa
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ABE-GSA wants 

your feedback on 
#GradLife. 

 Comment Here. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Symposium Highlights 

 
Congratulations to David Orrego, Poster Competition Winner! Congrats are also in  
order to Jingqiu Chen (2nd) and Andi Hodaj (3rd). All 54 posters were outstanding! 

 

 
Full house for the lunch with Plenary Speaker Dr. Sabine Brunswicker,  

Director of the Center for Open Digital Innovation at Purdue. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/PurdueABEGSA/
https://www.google.com/calendar/embed?src=2bpubvu9gjqis2vjrd3l130184%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/New_York
https://engineering.purdue.edu/abegsa/
mailto:abegsa@ecn.purdue.edu
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1KXntby11gqNiL8IWltwZTWZ07DHLj9HHIzktvhi8GnE/viewform?usp=send_form


 
Keynote Speaker Nick Gray, Director of Strategic Projects at Dow AgroSciences.  
In his presentation on Ingredients for Innovation – the symposium theme – he  

talked about the importance of closing all of the Excel tabs open in  
your brain so that you can have the “ah ha” moment.  

 

 
Wow, what a good looking Symposium Planning Committee!  

(Not pictured: Rachel, Jeremy, Leyu).  
Thanks to everyone who participated and contributed to the success of the event! 

Link to all the “official” photos. 
 

https://photos.google.com/share/AF1QipPDsdf-UbZoUOq0Q_H4XR_LdocbszA9VL7_wlZIgsKMTJ9vLDXEKC26LUsFmk6CTg?key=N0RPbGttU05IUkJVdk5Penp3LVBRR0k2Z1dkckxB

